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NAMA POPIA Disclaimer 

Dear Members 

On the 1st July 2021, the Protection of Personal Information Act (POPIA) came into full force and effect.  The act is designed to protect how 
your data is used, stored, and processed.  NAMA is committed to ensuring that your information and personal details are safe with us. 

One of the benefits of being a NAMA member is receiving our monthly newsletter, event information, and other important industry-related 
information through our Notice Boards.  If you no longer wish to receive our email communications, you may unsubscribe now by 
clicking UNSUBSCRIBE at the bottom of this email. 

Please click HERE to read our Privacy Policy, which can also be found on our website. 

Regards 
The NAMA Team 

  

 

NAMA Corporate Members 

             

 

 

Keep in contact with us … 

Tel: 012 567 1556 
Email: lizbe@nama.org.za 

 

Follow Us  
 

Member Login  
 

Join NAMA 
  

 

https://nama.org.za/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/QP-NAMA-BA-G22-PRIVACY-POLICY.pdf
https://nama.org.za/wp-admin/lizbe@nama.org.za
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